
Prayer Shawl Ministry

All knitters and crocheters are welcome the 3rd Monday of every month 
to join us for our prayer shawl group at 3pm in the Fireside room. Come

help knit prayer shawls that we give to members and friends in need
reminding them of the love and prayers that are holding them in the

challenges they are facing. Currently our prayer shawl team is working 
hard on shawls for our high school graduates


